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Note Verbale

The Permanent Mission of the Principality of Liechtenstein to the OSCE presents its 

compliments to the Delegations of the OSCE Participating States and to the Conflict 

Prevention Centre and wishes to communicate the following:

With reference to ESC Decisions ESC.DEC/13/97 and ESC.DEC/8/08 as well as to UNGA 

Resolution 56/24CL entitled "Transparency in armaments", no conventional arms transfers 

have taken place from Liechtenstein or to Liechtenstein during 2022.

With reference to ESC Decision FSC.DEC/20/95 on the Questionnaire on Participating States' 

Policy and/or National Practices and Procedures for the Export of Conventional Arms and 

Related Technology, there have been no changes since the Submission on 3 July 1996.

The Permanent Mission of the Principality of Liechtenstein to the OSCE avails itself of this 

opportunity to renew to the Delegations of the OSCE Participating States and to the Conflict 

Prevention Centre the assurances of its highest consideration.

Vienna, 29 June 2023

To all Delegations/Permanent Missions 
of the OSCE Participating States and 
to the OSCE Conflict Prevention Centre 
Vienna
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The OSCE Secretariat bears no responsibility for the content of this document
and circulates it without altering its content. The distribution by OSCE
Conference Services of this document is without prejudice to OSCE decisions,
as set out in documents agreed by OSCE participating States.
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